
Austin, Texas  February 18, 2021 

RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS 
Oil and Gas Division 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO OIL AND GAS OPERATORS 
 

Waste Hauler Use of Authorized Disposal Systems  
 

Due to the circumstances related to extreme severe weather and an immediate need for energy 
sources for power generation, all waste hauler permits are hereby temporarily modified as follows:   
  

The permittee may use commission-permitted disposal systems not identified on 
the attachment to the permit so long as the permittee has obtained permission 
from the disposal system operator to use the disposal system. The permittee is 
authorized to use commission-permitted disposal systems not identified on the 
permit attachment for through February 28, 2021.    
 
No less than fourteen (14) days after the date of this notice, the permittee must 
submit a list of the commission-permitted disposal systems not identified on the 
permit attachment that the permittee utilized through February 28, 2021.  
                                                
Notwithstanding the foregoing, the above-referenced temporary permit 
modification in no way authorizes the permittee to use a disposal system for 
which the permittee has not obtained permission from the disposal system 
operator to use the system.  

   
If you have any questions, please contact the Environmental Permits & Support Unit at 
Enviro.Permits@rrc.texas.gov or 512-463-7371 or 512-463-3840.  

 
 

Please Forward to the Appropriate Section of Your Company 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

mailto:Enviro.Permits@rrc.texas.gov

	RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS
	Oil and Gas Division
	NOTICE TO OIL AND GAS OPERATORS
	Please Forward to the Appropriate Section of Your Company



